
 

 
 

September 2025 

 
Notice regarding the Display of Individual’s MPF 

Information on the Consolidated Monthly Statement 

 

Starting from June 2025, the designated MPF schemes of 

BOCI-Prudential Trustee Limited were onboarded onto the 

eMPF Platform. A new scheme number was assigned to 

each of the relevant MPF account. Therefore, the display of 

individual’s MPF information on some of the consolidated 

monthly statements may be different from before, and such 

information is being gradually updated.  

Besides, starting from the end of October 2025, MPF 

information provided by BOCI-Prudential Trustee Limited (if 

any) will only be displayed on the sole-name 

consolidated monthly statements of those customers 

who use our NCB Wealth Management or Personal 

Integrated Banking Service (i.e. MPF information will 

not be included in the joint-name consolidated 

monthly statement, nor will it be available to 

customers not using the aforementioned services).  

For any queries about this arrangement, please contact our 

Customer Service Hotline at 2616 6628. The MPF 

information displayed on the consolidated monthly 

statement is for reference only. Should you have any 

queries about your MPF account(s), please contact BOCI-

Prudential Trustee Limited for details. 
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